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Circular No. 16/2018                                8th May 2018 
 
To all Units, Office Bearers, CC & GC Members  
 
Dear Comrades, 

TU Workshop 
 
Comrades will please recall that due to unavoidable reasons our 3rd Trade Union 
Workshop for Hindi speaking states, earlier scheduled to be held on 14th and 15th 
April 2018 at Patna, was deferred to 26th and 27th May 2018.  
 
As per schedule the Workshop will be held at Patna in the Office of our Bihar State 
Unit at BANK EMPLOYEES FEDERATION- BIHAR STATE, SABOO COMPLEX, 
2ND FLOOR, EXHIBITION ROAD, PATNA – 800001. 
 
Our activists who have joined the services in different banks during last 10 years are 
to participate in this Workshop as per the following: 
 
Bihar–30, Chandigarh-02, Chhattisgarh-02, Delhi-06, Gujarat-02, Himachal 
Pradesh-02, Jharkhand-20, Jammu & Kashmir-02, Madhya Pradesh-04, Punjab-
05, Rajasthan-06, Uttar Pradesh-6, Uttarakhand-02. 
 
Secretaries of aforesaid State units are requested to immediately send the list of 
participants to Com. J. P. Dixit, General Secretary of our host unit to the address 
mentioned above along-with the details of their journey schedule. The host unit will 
arrange food and accommodation for all the participants. 
 
All participants are to reach Patna latest by 26th early morning so that they can join 
the Workshop to commence at 11-00 A.M sharp. The workshop will continue up to 
02-00 P.M. on 27th to be followed by lunch. Accordingly they have to book their 
return journey from Patna. 
 
All State Secretaries are requested to ensure participation of young activists from 
respective states as per allotment mentioned above without fail.  
 
With greetings, 

Yours comradely, 
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